
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
NOTICE 

  

 

Thursday, February 23, 2017  

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Wisconsin Town’s Association is holding a 

Tri-County Meeting on Wisconsin Roads and Budget at Parkway Chateau in 

Kenosha, Wisconsin beginning at 5:30pm. 

 

It is possible that a quorum of the Town of Whitewater board members may 

attend this meeting; however, the meeting is for information gathering only 

and no official town board business will be conducted. 
 

 

 
Notice posted February 20, 2017 at the Town Hall and on the Town of Whitewater website. 

Carrie Hintz, Clerk/Treasurer 

 


